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Z08536 End of Life Notification

1590 Buckeye Drive
CA 95035-7418

June 16, 2022

Subject:  Z08536 Series End of Life (EOL) Notification 

Dear Valued Customer and/or Distributor:

Due to the inability to continue wafer manufacturing, Zilog is transitioning the products listed below 
to an end-of-life (EOL) status and is offering a limited inventory Last Time Buy (LTB).

To ensure that we can meet any demand requirements all orders must be placed by 7/15/2022. 
Unfortunately, we will be unable to accept any orders past this date with no exceptions.

All orders are NCNR

Orders will not be acknowledged until on or after 7/15/22

Should you have questions on this matter or need additional assistance, please contact Zilog 
Customer Service at MCUService@littelfuse.com.

Sincerely,

Alan Shaw,
Senior Manager MCU Operations
Zilog – a Littelfuse Company


